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From: Julia Tighe
To: Deb Capezzuti
Date: 6/5/2012 3:55 PM
Subject: Re: NYCO meeting

ok. fine by us

>>> Deb Capezzuti <capezzd@assembly.state.ny.us> 6/5/2012 3:29 PM >>>
Julie,

We have been asked by Neil and Brian to not have Mark Behan attend the 
meeting-I have reached out to Mark and told him that it is not necessary 
for him to attend.

Deb

Julia Tighe wrote:
> Thanks Deb.
> We look forward to meeting with everyone on Thursday.
>
>
> Julie Tighe
> Director, State Legislative Affairs
> Office of Legislative Affairs
> New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
> 625 Broadway, 14th Floor
> Albany, New York 12233
> 518-402-2797
> cell 518-813-1664
> fax 518-402-9016
>
>
>   
>>>> Deb Capezzuti <capezzd@assembly.state.ny.us> 6/5/2012 1:59 PM >>>
>>>>         
> Julie,
>
> This is a list of attendees for the Thursday, June 7th meeting at 10AM 
> to discuss NYCO  legislation.
> Location: DEC, 625 Broadway, Albany
>
> Commissioner Martens, DEC
> Senator Little-by phone
> Elizabeth Wolters, Sen. Little
> Assemblywoman Sayward
> Deb Capezzuti, MA Sayward
> Peter Goodwin, NYCO
> Mark Buckley, NYCO
> Dan Votraw, NYCO
> Brian Houseal, Adirondack Council
> Neil Woodworth, ADK
> Mark Behan, Behan Communications (has yet to confirm)
>
> I will update you with any changes.
>
> Thanks,
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>
> Deb
>
>   

-- 
Deb Capezzuti, Legislative Director
Office of Assemblywoman Teresa R. Sayward
940 Legislative Office Bldg.
Albany, New York 12248
518-455-5565(p) 518-455-5710




